
 

 

   
  

    

  

From: Amy McKay 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Saying no to mandatory vaccinations 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:21:25 PM 

 

Hello. My name is Amy McKay and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 
vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note: 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" 
to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a 
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as 
experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her 
religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially in children. 
I have two boys and this experimental vaccine scares me with the side effects. The heart 
issues  that are already  showing in young people especially boys I will not risk them getting 
any heart issues due to an experimental vaccine that I do not want them to have. 
No where in the constitution does it force  people  to get a vaccine  that they do not want! 
This is unconstitutional! We don't know what long term effects this will have in the younger 
kids years from now. So please let parents advocate  for their own kids and not force  us to do 
inject them with experimental vaccines that we do not fell comfortable giving to them. 

Thank you for listening 
AmyMckay 
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